

2016 Newsletter #7

Dear Mighty Knights,

Fantastic to see so many Knights players and thier family's supporting the Anzac Day Dawn service on Monday at the East Malvern RSL. This was followed by our U/15 Girls and Boys playing for the Anzac Day Cup.

A huge thank you must go to Michael Thorn for organizing and running the day, I am sure the weather played its part in making it a great success. The U/15 girls were playing for The Inaugural Cup and were successful in winning this year, The Margaret Prowse Medal was awarded to Knights player Lily Enders. Well done Lily, on your achievements in what must have been an exciting day for all concerned. The boys narrowly missed out on achieving the double for the club and from a spectators view it was played in true Anzac spirit.





It frustrates the EMJFC committee that we continually have to make all our players aware of the clubs social media policy, please read the attached policy and have a chat to your children about the consequences with regard to breaching same

EMJFC Social Media Policy

- 1. The use of social media is becoming increasingly commonplace in the community. As a result, the phenomenon of "cyberbullying" is becoming increasingly prevalent.
- 2. For the purposes of this Policy:
 - "Cyberbullying" includes harassing, threatening, intimidating, teasing, racially vilifying, ridiculing, publishing embarrassing or sexually explicit images or otherwise insulting a person by use of electronic media;
 - "Electronic media" includes email, text (SMS) messaging, Twitter,
 Facebook, Google+ and postings on any social networking sites;
 - "Member/s" includes EMJFC Members.
- 3. All EMJFC members, club officials, registered players, umpires, employees and officials must not engage in any form of cyberbullying directed towards another

EMJFC member, club official, registered player, umpire, employee, official or supporter.

- 4. Where an instance of cyberbullying originates from electronic media, the holder of that account shall be deemed to be in breach of this Policy.
- 5. Any allegation of a breach of this Policy shall be investigated by the EMJFC Club Secretary and, in the event that there is evidence that cyberbullying has occurred, the matter shall be dealt with in accordance with the EMJFC Executive Committee.
- 6. Where a charge of cyberbullying is sustained by the EMJFC Executive Committee, the Committee may impose such penalty as it deems fit in the circumstances, including suspension or fine.

Steve Foulds President

GO THE MIGHTY KNIGHTS!

SHARE YOUR FOOTY LOVE!

Did you know that we're on Facebook?

Make sure to like our page for photos and updates

https://www.facebook.com/EastMalvernJuniorFootballClub

PLUS - we can't get around all the teams / games but we'd still love to see & share YOUR photos on the Knights page. Just post them to the page or text them / email them to Fiona Doyle - 0408 364 219 / buffham@optusnet.com.au. Every week we'll choose the best photo to be our cover photo!

SPOTLIGHT ON A SPONSOR

This week's spotlight sponsor is VICMESH. You'll have seen the Vicmesh logo on your new playing jumpers & probably wondered what they do - Vicmesh manufacture and supply reinforcing bar to the concrete construction industry. Contact: Craig Buffham, Team Manager U9s Orange

MERCHANDISE STALL

WILL BE OPEN 5.00pm to 6.00pm

Merchandise Stall will be open for the first 4 rounds on a Friday night.



